
Good Morning Georgetowne.  Friday, March 3, 2023
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

WE WILL NOW PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENCE

                                                HERE ARE TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS
● 8th grade volleyball travels to Monroe tomorrow to take on Illini Central at 11:30am in round 1 of regionals!  Good luck, ladies!

● The 7th grade volleyball team is headed to SECTIONALS on Monday, March 6th... and we need YOU to help cheer the team to victory!

● Student Council will be sponsoring a fan bus to the game, which will be played at Peoria Christian Middle School at 6:30 pm. The fan bus will be 

leaving from GMS at 5:50 pm, so students riding the bus will need to be back at the school by 5:40 pm.

● To reserve your spot, you will need to bring $5 and put your name on the sign-up sheet in the office. The $5 fee will reserve your spot on the bus 

AND pay for your admission to the game.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Maize. Go Tigers!

● The first track practice is on Monday, March 6.  All participants need a current physical.   

● The 3rd quarter skill focus is being respectful to others. At the end of each week, your teachers will record how well you got along with other 
people in the school, both teachers and students.  To qualify for the 3rd quarter celebration, you will need to avoid conflict with students and staff. 
This is a valuable life lesson as we all need to learn to respect others, no matter what the differences are.     

● The 3rd quarter celebration is a tech & ice cream party on March 24th.
● After School Art Students, please log into your ASA  classroom and vote for our final project. Miss Heruth needs your input before we move on.
● The PCHS Cheerleaders will be holding tryouts for the 2023-24 season beginning March 27.  Any interested 8th grade boy or girl may pick up an 

information packet in the office.
● Color Guard Training and Auditions for PCHS will be held on March 27th and March 29th.  For more information pick up a packet in the front office.
● Spring pictures are on March 16.  Only those needing them or purchasing pictures will have their pictures taken.  
● Happy Birthday Today to Alayna Johnston. 

The Cool Tool for this week: 
Trustworthiness

“People are less likely to see you as a threat if they know they can 
trust you.”  ― Germany Kent

3rd Quarter Skill Focus: 
Be respectful towards others 

Remember Tiger’s, make it a grrrrrrrrrreat day!!

Today’s Lunch Menu:     
Grilled Ham & Cheese
Carrots & Dip
Fruit & Milk

Monday’s Breakfast Menu:
Sausage, Egg, Cheese
On Biscuit
Juice & MIlk


